From: Elliott Paddo
Sent: 06 October 2025 09:05

To: I

Cc: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>;

development.management@bristol.gov.uk
Subject: RE: 0118

Dear Matthew,

Thank you very much for your email last week. | have been in contact with the client, and we are
having new plans produced today. | will pass these on as soon as available.

| can also confirm that this extension of time is agreed so that the application may be reviewed in full.
Kind Regards,
Elliott Paddon

BSc MSc
Planner
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Please consider the environment, think before you print this email

Rapleys LLP is registered in England and Wales under number OC308311
Registered office: Unit 3A, Incubator One, Alconbury Weald, Huntingdon, Cambs PE28 4XA

From: [

Sent: 03 October 2025 11:50

To: Elliott Paddon

Cc: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>;
development.management@bristol.gov.uk

Subject: FW: 0118

Dear Sir,

Following her site visit, the Inspector requests that you give consideration to the provision of a
communal room for the students within the building. If you wish to submit amended plans, please do
so by 10 October and also please agree to an extension of time on the application until 31 October. If
nothing is received by 10 October, the Planning Inspectorate will proceed to determine the
application.

Kind regards,

Matthew





